
From: Planning Inbox (FODDC) <Planning@fdean.gov.uk>
Sent: 25 May 2023 04:07:17
To: FODDCPlanningAdmin.DMS@220ICT.NET
Cc: 
Subject: FW: P0737/23/TCA - Confirmation of extent of proposed works to trees
Attachments: 

Planning Support Team (FODDC) 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Stuart Payne <Stuart.Payne@fdean.gov.uk> 
Sent: 25 May 2023 15:05 
To: Planning Inbox (FODDC) <Planning@fdean.gov.uk> 
Subject: P0737/23/TCA - Confirmation of extent of proposed works to trees 

Hi 

Please can the e-mail correspondence below, concerning confirmation of the extent of proposed works to trees subject to planning application 
number P0737/23/TCA, be uploaded to IDOX/UNIFORM. 

Many thanks 

Stuart Payne 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Nicholas Townsend <sportingjeeves@live.co.uk> 
Sent: 25 May 2023 14:34 
To: Stuart Payne <Stuart.Payne@fdean.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Regarding application at Unlawater Rise Newnham on Severn 

Good afternoon Stuart 
Thank you for your prompt reply re the reduction in the three trees; 
1) Height from 45 ft approx to 30ft Tree 1 2)Height from 40 ft approx to 30ft Tree next to 1 3)Height from 35 ft approx to 15ft Tree further down 
The garden.Tree 3. 
Hope this is what you require. 
Thank you in anticipation. 
Nick Townsend 

Sent from my iPhone 

> On 25 May 2023, at 2:08 pm, Stuart Payne <Stuart.Payne@fdean.gov.uk> wrote: 
> 
> Dear Mr Townsend 
> 
> I have received a copy of your application form to carry out work to three conifers (Cypress) at Unlawater Rise, Newnham, and am getting in 
touch to clarify the extent of reduction you are proposing for these trees.  I would be most grateful if you could let me know the extent of 
reduction for each tree so that I can then validate your application. 
> 
> I look forward to hearing from you. 
> 
> Kind regards 
> 
> Stuart Payne 
> 
> 
> Stuart Payne 
> Assistant Tree & Countryside Officer 
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> From: Nicholas Townsend <sportingjeeves@live.co.uk> 



> Sent: 24 May 2023 15:39 
> To: Stuart Payne <stuart.payne@fdean.gov.uk> 
> Subject: Regarding application at Unlawater Rise Newnham on Severn 
> 
> 
> As per our application to reduce height on trees to avoid doing 
> potential damage to our house. 
> Hard copy in the post to you. 
> Thank you in anticipation 
> Nick Townsend 
> 
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> 
> Sent from my iPhone 
> Publica is a company wholly owned by Cotswold District Council, Forest of Dean District Council, West Oxfordshire District Council and 
Cheltenham Borough Council to deliver local services on their behalf. 
> 
> The content of this email and any related emails do not constitute a legally binding agreement and we do not accept service of court 
proceedings or any other formal notices by email unless specifically agreed by us in writing. 
> 
> Recipients should be aware that all e-mails and attachments sent and received by Publica on behalf of West Oxfordshire, Cotswold and/or 
Forest of Dean District Council may be accessible to others in the Council for business or litigation purposes, and/or disclosed to a third party 
under the Freedom of Information or Data Protection Legislation. 
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